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Canadian Produce Marketing Association names 2022 Produce Champion 

June 9, 2022 (Ottawa, ON) – The Canadian Produce Marketing Association (CPMA) is proud to recognize 

its 2022 Produce Champion: Scot Davidson, Member of Parliament (MP) for York—Simcoe (Ontario). The 

fresh fruit and vegetable sector greatly appreciates MP Davidson’s introduction of Bill C-280, the 

Financial Protection for Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Farmers Act. If passed, Bill C-280 would establish a 

deemed trust mechanism for fresh produce growers and sellers in Canada, ensuring payment in the case 

of buyer bankruptcy.  

 
The CPMA’s annual Produce Champion award is given to a Member of Parliament or Senator who has 

been supportive of the produce industry and effective at bringing industry issues to the forefront on 

Parliament Hill. In recognition of this award, MP Davidson will be featured in an upcoming episode of 

the CPMA podcast Produce Talks, in conversation with CPMA President, Ron Lemaire. The 2022 Produce 

Champion will also be highlighted at the 2023 CPMA Convention and Trade Show which will take place 

in Toronto and CPMA will honour MP Davidson at an upcoming event in his riding to thank him for his 

engagement on behalf of the produce sector. 

“Since his election in 2019, Scot Davidson has shown tremendous leadership for the Canadian fresh fruit 

and vegetable industry, and particularly as a strong representative for growers in the Holland Marsh 

area,” said Lemaire.   “That support has benefitted the entire industry and we are truly grateful for his 

engagement and his advocacy on a range of issues, and most especially for his work to establish a 

financial protection mechanism for produce sellers, a significant focus for our members for many years.” 

“The fresh fruit and vegetable sector has been a key focus in my work representing the constituents of 

my community in York—Simcoe,” said MP Davidson. “I am honoured to be named 2022 Produce 

Champion and proud to advocate for the fresh produce industry.  They are major contributors, not only 

to the agriculture and agri-food sector and Canada’s economy, but also to ensuring food security in 

communities across Canada”. 

The CPMA congratulates Member of Parliament Scot Davidson on his recognition as 2022 Produce 

Champion and looks forward to collaborating with him to support the passage of Bill C-280. 
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For more information, please contact:  

Micken Kokonya  

Manager, Communications and Market Research 

Canadian Produce Marketing Association  

Telephone: 613-226-4187 x225 | Cell: 613-878-3312  

Email: mkokonya@cpma.ca 
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About the Canadian Produce Marketing Association 

 

Based in Ottawa, Ontario, CPMA is a not-for-profit organization that represents a diverse membership 

made up of every segment of the produce industry supply chain who are responsible for 90% of the 

fresh fruit and vegetable sales in Canada. CPMA is fortunate to represent a sector that is both a 

significant economic driver for communities and that also improves the health and productivity of 

Canadians. 


